
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

Peat Rigg Residential Trip  

Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for the residential trip to Peat 

Rigg.  
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 Lunches 
 

w/c 30 Jan – Week 2 menu 
 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 27 January 2023 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £127.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring   food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 84% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
Lower Formal 
 
In History this term, Lower Formal have been learning all about the Ancient Egyptians! We 
have had great fun acting out wrapping a Mummy, learning about Hieroglyphics, and all about 
the reign of Tutankhamun who came to the throne at the age of just 8, and was Pharoah for 
ten years until his death. Tutankhamun was believed to have had a clubbed foot and scoliosis 
of the spine and walked with sticks.  Howard Carter, discovered his tomb at the Valley of the 
Kings, in 1922 and found several chambers in which there were several artefacts including 
Shields, a Chariot, 400 Shabti (small dolls that would act as servants for Tutankhamun in the 
after- life) and King Tut's gold death mask!  

 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Lower Formal 
 

  
    
 
 
 
      
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

Creating our own Mummy 



   
 

 

 
 
Work Experience 
 
After a little break from the bird of prey centre due to bird flu, we are back working as hard 
as ever. The Golden Eagle is always pleased to receive fresh clean water to drink and bath 
in. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



   
 

 

 
Nurture 2 

 
 
 
 

 
   
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week, Nurture 2 have been 
continuing their personalised topic 
themes. Ethan has been modifying and 
recycling old clothing to create new 
outfits, and we were really happy to 
receive some sewing machine support 
from the wonderful Janice. Ty and 
Noah have continued to explore where 
their food comes from and the 
different types of farming.  The 
college students have been revisiting 
and building on their knowledge of 
money, and visited a local super 
market to buy their lunch ingredients 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
Upper Formal 
 
This week, for work experience Mr Scott's class did some litter picking around the grounds. 
Everyone was very enthusiastic even though it was cold. They all know how important it is to 
keep the environment clear of anything harmful to animals.  
They collected two carrier bags of rubbish and plastic. Well done everyone. 
 
 
    

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUNDRAISING QUIZ 

  

  

The Sun Inn on Westgate, Pickering holds regular Quiz nights on Thursday evenings. At 

each quiz a local organisation/charity is chosen to benefit from funds raised.  Welburn 

Hall Home School Association is going to benefit from funds raised on 23 February. 

There will also be a raffle. 

 

Last year the quiz raised £279 for home school funds. 

 

If you would like to join the 'Welburn Team' please contact school and ask for Cath 

McGill (treasurer, Welburn Hall Home School Association) or email c.mcgill@welburn-

hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

  

The quiz starts at 8 p.m. If anyone would like to form their own team please book a table 

directly with The Sun Inn by sending a text message to 07917 434984 or ringing The 

Sun Inn on 01751 473661.  Teams are up to a maximum of 6 people. Tables are limited so 

book ASAP to avoid disappointment. 
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Water Toys Request 
Does anyone have any water toys which they would be willing to 
donate to the school for use in the hydro pool?  This could be 
small inflatable items or floating toys etc., Please could any 
donations received go to Sarah Clapton.   
Thank you 
 

mailto:c.mcgill@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:c.mcgill@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk

